
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

No Birthdays this week! 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Avah and Mercedes 
Columbia: Tia and Dylan 
Voyager: Evelynn 
Atlantis: Lacey and Alfie 
Challenger: Kye and Lilly 
Endeavour: Andrew 

Fri 29 Mar Mother’s Day Market 

  Endeavour Assembly: 9am 

  Year 5 Netball RAiD Tournament 

Thu 4 Apr Easter Egg Hunt 3.10pm 

Fri 5 Apr Last Day of Term Four 

Tue 23 Apr First Day of Term Five 

Tue 30 Apr Discovery Workshop – Learn with Me: 2:30pm 

Fri 10 May Year 5 Kent Test and Residential Meeting: 

  3:10pm 

13-17 May KS2 SATs Week 

Tue 21 May Parents Evening 

Thu 23 May Parents Evening 

  New Intake Meeting 

Fri 24 May  Last Day of Term Five 

Mon 10 June First Day of Term Six 

Fri 14 June Atlantis Assembly: 9am 

Fri 21 June Challenger Assembly: 9am 

Fri 28 June Discovery Assembly: 9am 

  Mini-Festival  3-6pm 

Fri 5 July Voyager Assembly 

8-12 July French Residential Year 6 

  Focus Week: Activities 

Fri 12 July Columbia Assembly: 9am 

Wed 17 July  Sports Day 

Mon 22 July Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July  Leavers Assembly: 9am 

  Last Day of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Dates: 

29/03/19—Atlantis Y3 
05/04/19—Atlantis Y3 
26/04/19—Endeavour 
03/05/19—Endeavour 
10/05/19—Endeavour 
17/05/19—Endeavour 
24/05/19—Endeavour 
 

Forest School Sessions: 

Monday PM—Discovery 

Tuesday PM - Challenger 
Wednesday PM—Atlantis 
Thursday AM - Columbia 
Friday AM - Voyager and Endeavour 
 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

Tilmanstone - 35  Chislet - 109 

Snowdown - 79  Betteshanger - 69 

Extra Curricular Clubs.  

If anyone would like to volunteer to assist at, or run a club in 
Term 5 please get in touch with Mr Garvey. 

 

PTA Event Dates: 

29 March Mother’s Day Market 
4 April Easter Hunt 3.10 - 4.30 
14 May Film Night 3.10 - 4.30 
5 July Summer Fayre 3.10 - 5.00 



Monday 25 March 2019 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                   

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk              Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Assembly 
 
Thank you to Discovery class for their very first        
assembly in school.  We hope parents enjoyed the 
opportunity to look at the children’s books            
afterwards. 
This Friday we welcome the parents of children in  
Endeavour class.  The assembly starts at 9am and then 
there is the chance to come and look at the children’s 
books in the classroom afterwards. 
 
Clubs 
 
A reminder that this week is the final week of clubs 
before the Easter break.  Thank you to all adults who 
have given their time to create these additional       
opportunities for the children. 
 
School Website 
 
For those of you who are not aware, we showcase 
many of the fantastic learning experiences which take 
place for the children on our school website.  If you 
click on the ‘SCHOOL NEWS’ tab, you will be able to 
see photos from all classes. 
The website address is detailed at the bottom of this 
page. 
 
Parent Questionnaires 
 
Many thanks to all parents who completed the parent 
questionnaires which were sent home a couple of 
weeks ago.  As a team of staff and governors, we have 
gone through all of these responses, and over the next 
few weeks, we will share these with all parents along 
with our next steps. 
 
Child Safety 
 
A number of children are attempting to leave school 
via the driveway and not the path.  The reason for this 
at times is because their parents are stood at the top 
of the driveway.  In the interests of your child’s safety 
please can you encourage them to use the pathway at 
all times.  Many thanks for your support. 
 
 

Mother’s Day 

 

This Friday afternoon, children will have the             

opportunity to buy a gift for Mother’s Day.  All items 

are priced at just £1. 

In breakfast club, we are also inviting Mums, Nans,  

Great Grandma’s Step-Mums, Aunties, etc to come 

and have breakfast with the children on the Friday 

morning. Please can those adults wishing to come 

along ensure they have returned the forms to the 

school office by Wednesday. 

 

Year 5 Netball 

 

Also on Friday, we will be taking a team of Year 5    

pupils up to Sibertswold Primary to take part in a RAiD 

Netball tournament.  All children selected will need to 

have their full PE kit on the day. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Immediately after school on Thursday 4th April we are 

holding our annual Easter Egg Hunt event. This is open 

to children and family members at a cost of just £1 per 

child. 

 

Reading Challenge 

 

We continue to raise the profile and importance of 

reading in school.  Please support this by finding     

opportunities at home to hear your child read 

throughout the week.  This can be reading a book, 

magazine or comic, for example. 

Also, please ensure that you acknowledge the reading  

your child does at home in their reading record. 

        

Reading challenge target 

30 home reads! 


